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Motorcyclists like myself are, by nature of the weight and structure of the vehicle, 

accepting far more danger to our own lives and posing far less risk to the lives of 

others when we ride motorcycles versus drive cars. Giving us the legal freedom to 

navigate between lanes will allow us to better protect our own lives, help traffic move 

more efficiently, and prevent rear end collisions that are currently out of our control.  


